
     Amazing team to work with at York
Hills. They were kind, genuine and I

really enjoyed the conversation. 
I felt the team really did get to know 
and understand the situation deeply. 

I appreciated their kindness and
understanding. I also appreciated their

non-judgemental approach.

What 
They're Saying

ONTARIO

Professional, respectful 
& supportive.

A number of our services are delivered
virtually and are available to agencies
across the province. In the last few
months we've supported many agencies
including:

STARRting Point
Open Doors for Lanark Children and
Youth
Giishkaandago’ikwe Health Services
Dnaagdawenmag Binnoojiiyag Child
and Family Services
Kenora Rainy River Child and Family
Services
Contact Brant
Contact Niagara
Community Serivces Coordination
Network

CCAAS Bulletin
The Community Consultation and Assessment Team is a free provincial resource to support cases
with complex mental health needs. Our team includes a family systems specialist, psychiatrist,
psychologist, SLP and OT.  Click here to learn more!

April 8, 2024:
Maltreatment & Adversity

April 18, 2024:The Role of  Language
in Children’s Mental Health

May 2024: Trauma and Attachment
Email sbrowne@yorkhills.ca to get on
the CCAAS Education Workshops
mailing list.

April 2024 

Did you know....

Upcoming Education
Workshop Topics

Along with providing assessment
and consultation, CCAAS offers
professional development
workshops. This past winter, our
topics included 2SLGBTQI+,
Human Trafficking and FASD
Assessment and Treatment.

New Connections

Professionals who accessed CCAAS
unanimously agreed that information
provided by the specialized disciplines

enhanced their understanding of the
child/youth they are working with. 

This past November, our team was honoured to present at the
annual CMHO conference. We discussed our pivot to a virtual
service model and its positive impact on accessibility while
maintaining a high quality of service. 
Lastly, our team does a lot of work to ensure that children’s
mental health service providers across the province know about
our team and how to access our services. If you are interested in
having our coordinators meet with your team, please reach out
to sbrowne@yorkhills.ca to set up a virtual visit.
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